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6th September 2023 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Chester Trip – Wednesday 20th September 

To link with our topic all about the Romans, both Year 4 classes will be taking part in a Roman tour in Chester.    

The cost of this trip requires us to ask for a contribution of £15 per child. If you would like your child to go but 

presently have problems with contributing please contact Mr Done. 

The coach will leave school at 9.00am and we will return by the end of the school day. Pupils are to wear school uniform 

and bring a packed lunch with a drink and a snack in a plastic bag so all items can be disposed of on the day (no glass 

bottles please). 

Please complete and sign the slip below if you wish your child to participate and return it to the school office by 

Friday 15th September 2023.  

Yours sincerely 

L Jolly 

E Rose 

 
Miss Jolly and Mrs Rose 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Y4 Romans trip to Chester 

 

I give permission for my child to go to Chester on Wednesday 20th September and enclose £15 towards the cost of 

the trip. 

 

Child’s name______________________________________ Class: Year 4 

Signed________________________(Parent/Carer)  Print _____________________________ 

Emergency Contact Number _____________________________________ 
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